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Comments: I am concerned that Purgatory Resort's proposed expansion north of the Ice Creek Lift Pod will be

pushed through without proper study of the consequences to the wildlife, primarily the Lynx habitat and cutthroat

trout reintroduction.  In addition, any such expansion would result in extensive cutting of mature forest spruce.

 

There certainly seems increasing wildlife disturbing activity in the mountains these days.  Let's not add anymore

such activity.


